
Victoria Jacobson 
2 Tuscany Springs Bay NW 
Calgary, AB 
T3L 2X7 

File: L0C2016-0003 

Dear Todd Bignold, 

June 8, 2016 

CITY OF CALGARY 
RECEIVED 

IN COUNCIL CHAMBER 

JUN 1 3 2016 

ITEM .  	CR29.0/0 -136 
Wrilaoft   

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 

I applied for the land use redesignation because we never intended 
to sell our property. We have created a relationship with our 
neighbours over the past three years, and they have gained trust in 
us. We bought this house and made a lot of improvements to it, 
which have benefited the neighbours. The neighbours also knew 
that we would be extremely selective if the land use designation 
changed. We spent many hours going door to door and speaking 
with each of our neighbours on an individual basis, to address their 
questions and any possible concerns, which is why this application 
has gone the way it has. We are willing to transfer the application if 
you feel that you will be a respectful landlord and neighbour, as 
these people deserve only the best. 

I Victoria Jacobson transfer this land use application to Todd 
Bignold. 

Best Regards, 

Victoria Jacobson 


